
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Friday, November 11, 2022 9:51:45 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 2:03 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kathryn Hogan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This application must absolutely be denied.  As a retiree my Enbridge monthly equal installment bill increased as of
September 1, 2022 by 58.5%.  The request to now increase rates again and pass along carbon charges that as a
company they are responsible for is reprehensible!  The one-time charge to recover the balances in the related
deferral and variance accounts is not the responsibility of your consumers.  Since the amalgamation of Union Gas
and Enbridge, my monthly installments have increased by in excess of 100%.  There must be some regulatory
responsibilities to protect the consumer from this gouging.
Respectfully submitted,
Kathryn Hogan

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




